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The Orientation materials available on this website include summaries of State Bar 
policies and procedures that relate to the operation and activities of State Bar sub-
entities, as well as excerpts from various State Bar manuals and policy directives.  The 
summary included here is for guidance and does not necessarily include every 
applicable policy or procedure.  
 
Please contact your staff liaison if you have any questions concerning these materials 
or the policies and procedures it outlines.  It is impossible to update these materials 
every time a policy or procedure changes.  In addition, there may be some differences 
in the way certain policies apply to different sub-entities.  Therefore, you also should 
continue to consult with your staff liaison for the most current information concerning the 
subjects discussed on this website and how they apply to the committee you serve. 
 


